
     
D-3c: 8th Grade-Frosh Orientation note to staff 
 

 
 

  Calling all Husky Staff! 
 
  
 

Saturday, May 15, 2010 is our official Eighth Grade 
Orientation for the Class of 2014. We are going to kick it off with 
a Pep Rally in the large gym starting at 9 A.M. The theme of the 
rally will be “Huskies Beach Party” (Please dress for a day in 
the sun at the beach-don’t be afraid to have fun!)The potential 
students and their families will then be given tours of our 
campus that will finish in Center Ice. We would like to have all 
kinds of Club Booths, Sports Team Information, Performing 
Arts Information, Elective Class Information and anything else 
you would like set up and be on display. The students and their 
families will have about and hour to an hour and a half in Center 
Ice to talk, and ask questions. The day will last from 9 A.M. until 
about 11:30 A.M. 
 
 If you are interested in either opening up your classroom 
for the tours or setting up an information area in Center Ice 
could you please let me know by Monday, May 10th. This is one 
of the best things we do to promote our programs to new 
students.  Thank you ahead of time for all your efforts. 
 
    In Husky Pride,    
          
 

Janet  (ext. 5116)  
 


